
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

14 April 2011 

 

BY ELECTRONIC FILING 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 

Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street, S.W. 

Washington, D.C.  20554 

 

Re: FCC File Nos.  ITC-T/C-20100125-00032; ITC-T/C-20100324-00122; SES-T/C-

20100826-01101; SCL-T/C-20100125-00001; SCL-T/C-20100322-00006; SCL-

T/C-20100322-00008 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 

Through their counsel, eLandia International, Inc. (“eLandia”), and its operating 

subsidiaries formally notify the International Bureau of the consummation of the transfer of 

control to which the Bureau previously consented in the above-referenced file numbers.
1
  As the 

Bureau is aware, the transfer of control of eLandia and its subsidiaries from Stanford 

International Bank Ltd. to eLandia’s CEO, Pete R. Pizarro, was consummated on February 6, 

2009.  The parties later sought and received Bureau consent to that transaction on August 26, 

2010 (transfer of the international Section 214 authorizations and cable landing license) and 

January 26, 2011 (transfer of the satellite earth station authorization). 

 

 Should you have any questions, please contact Kent Bressie at +1 202 730 1337 or 

kbressie@wiltshiregrannis.com. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
      

Kent D. Bressie 

Renee R. Wentzel 

Counsel to eLandia International, Inc., 

and Its Subsidiaries 
 

                                                 
1
  The initial authorizations were granted in FCC File Nos. ITC-214-19980918-00671; ITC-

214-19981207-00860; ITC-214-20040824-00350; SES-LIC-19990104-00002; and SCL-LIC-

20080814-00016. 

 

1200 18TH STREET, N.W., STE. 1200 

WASHINGTON, D.C.  20036-2516 

U.S.A. 
 

TEL +1 202 730 1337 

FAX +1 202 730 1301 

WWW.WILTSHIREGRANNIS.COM 
 

ATTORNEYS AT LAW 


